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DATE: October 31, 2022 

 

TO: State Clearinghouse, Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 

 

FROM: Clara Stanger, Senior Planner 

 

SUBJECT: Extension of public review period for 2035 N. Pacific Ave. revised IS-MND 

  SCH #2021040297 

 

 

The public review period for the revised Initial Study – Mitigated Negative Declaration associated with the 

project application at 2035 N. Pacific Ave. has been extended to December 1, 2022 due to request from a 

commenter. 
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